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Headteacher’s Message 
As we come to the end of another busy week, I am just delighted with the hard work of our pupils. 
As I walk around the building each day, it is exciting to see them engaged and enjoying their 
learning. There is often a queue at my door of children sent to me to share good work and looking 
through pupils books, it is lovely to see a real sense of pride in their work. 
   
Homework 
We are excited to send home the new Homework Books this week. I hope you enjoy supporting 
your children with the new, open ended, weekly homework. I am looking forward to seeing some 
creative responses 
 
Harvest Assembly 
Harvest assembly will take place on 17th October. We would like to collect dried and tinned foods for 
the elderly and homeless in Peterborough. Please could all food donations be in school by Monday 
15th October so that each class can create a display for assembly. Thank you for your support. 
 
School Council… 
(Michelle Littrel/Emma Ritchie) 
 
Football Fixtures… 
(Alan Dawson) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Cullen 
Headteacher 


